
Key Safeguarding Messages:

Worried about a child?

Worried about an adult as a
victim of abuse?

I have other concerns I want to share

Training and
learning

Worried about the
behaviour of
someone who
works or volunteers
with children?

Keeping up to date:
NYSCP E-Bulletin:

Sign up to the free NYSCP monthly
e-bulletin for local and national
safeguarding updates straight to
your inbox.

Significant concerns about immediate harm - call

999. Call 0300 131 2 131 to discuss a referral.

Everyone has a responsibility to refer a child when
it is believed or suspected that a child:

• Has suffered significant harm and /or;

• Is likely to suffer significant harm and/or;
• Has developmental and welfare needs which are
likely only to be met through the provision of family
support services (with agreement of the child’s
parent)

Significant concerns about immediate harm-call 999.

Call 0300 131 2 131 to discuss a referral.

All staff and professionals working with
adults should use the Raising a
Safeguarding Concern Form.

Safeguarding is
everyone’s responsibility

The Police Community Partnership
Intelligence Online Form is a key and safe
way for professionals, volunteers and those
working with children and adults to share
concerning information, e.g. concerning
incidents, suspicious activity or something
that makes you, as a professional, feel
uncomfortable.
For non-emergency police enquiries, call
101.
Visit northyorkshirepolice.uk for further
information.
This form is for professionals and
volunteers working with young
people/adults.

Find out more:

The partnership has
produced a guide to
support the
submission of
intelligence; the form
and the guide can be
accessed here:

Find out more:

Find out more:

For a wide variety of training and
learning relating to safeguarding visit:
www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk

If you have concerns about the
behaviour of someone who works or
volunteers with children and young
people then speak to the Duty Local
Authority Designated Officer (LADO)
on 01609 798005

Find out more:

safeguardingchildren.co.uk

x.com/NYSCP1

youtube.com/@nyscp

facebook.com/nyscp1

Get in touch To make a safeguarding referral about an adult or child, call: 0300 121 3 121

If you have any further questions, or requests for additional resources or training,g
please email us at nyscp@northyorks.gov.uk

In the first instance you should consult your organisation’s safeguarding policies and
procedures and discuss with the safeguarding lead.


